From: Lisa Kohnke
Sent: Friday, April 6, 2018 6:21 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Follow up on Ireland trip 

 

Hi Steve,
Sending this email as follow up on our trip with MRE to Ireland. I left on Friday March 30th to advance and staff MRE thru this trip and just returned to Chicago now on April 6th. World Business Chicago paid for the trip expenses. Please let me know if there is any additional information you need. 
 
Thank you,
Lisa
 
 
Lisa Kohnke
Director of Strategic Partnerships and Global Affairs | Office of Mayor Rahm Emanuel
